

COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ

HEALTH SERVICES AGENCY

POST OFFICE BOX 962, 1080 EMELINE AVENUE SANTA CRUZ, CA 95061-0962 (408) 454-4066 FAX: (408) 454-4488

TDD: (408) 454-4123

AGENDA: August 25, 1998

August 17, 1998

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS County of Santa Cruz 701 Ocean Street Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: Deferral of Report back on Watsonville Community Hospital Sale

Dear Board Members:

On August 11, 1998, a report was provided to your Board on the status of the sale of Watsonville Community Hospital. That letter recommended a report back on the status of the sale.

We are requesting that discussion on this subject be rescheduled to your Board's meeting on September 1, 1998. Substantial movement on the sale is now occurring and a second Attorney General's hearing is scheduled for August 24, 1998. A one-week deferral of this report should provide the opportunity to include substantially more information than would be available by honoring the original date.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board:

Defer a report back on the Watsonville Community Hospital sale to September 1, 1998.

Sincerely,

Charles M. Moody, **HSA** Administrator

RECOMMENDE

Susan A. Mauriello

County Administrative Officer

cc:

CAO

County Counsel

Auditor-Controller **HSA** Administration